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Letter or Email Response: 
I have read with extreme concern about the proposed residential development in Loughton Station Car Park for the 
following reason:  - Infrastructure such as schools and roads are already at full stretch in the area. This would make the 
situation far worse.  - Schools are already at capacity  - The station car park is a much used resource. The homes would 
mean there is even less parking  - The cut through to the station might potentially be lost. This is a public right of way 
and has been in existence for many years.    
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